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REPORT ON ORIENTATION SESSION TAKEN FOR II YEAR BCA STUDENTS

An orientation session on the BIIC and its constituent activities was conducted for the BCA II

Year students on 30th August, 2023 from 3:30pm till 4:30pm in Room N22A of the Library

Block. The session was taken by IIC ambassadors from the Department of Computer Science,

Mrs M Amitha and Mrs N Sharon Rosy.

The resource persons focused upon IIC initiatives and the various benefits IIC and its State

constituent centers could provide to aspiring entrepreneurs to sharpen up their talents and skills

towards innovation. There were around 45 students who attended the session. The session kept

the students engaged which also gave them another perspective towards their career. The session

also focused upon the benefits of T-HUB, WE-HUB and also about Smart India Hackathon to

build in them a competitive spirit in view of innovation.














